From:

To: BoardComment
Subject: public comment
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 11:37:46 AM

COMMENT ON 7.D. on the Agenda of today’s CCSD meeting, March 19, 2020

In view of the precarious nature of the District’s financial health, | oppose the proposal that the
District absorb the cost of the transfer of this meter. It isn’t just a matter of “waiving” the
fees....there is actual COST involved, estimated from $2,500 upwards.

Just as the District has re-examined its former policies about not charging fees for the use of the
Vets Hall and perhaps other publicly owned facilities, the District should pass along the full cost of
meter transfers to the applicants.

Also, the staff report questions the ownership of the meter, and until that is fully resolved | suggest
that this entire matter be shelved. To move forward with the transfer of a meter of unknown
ownership may well expose the District to legal action.

Sincerely yours,
Mike Lyons
Cambria




From: Justin M. Nelson

To: Haley Dodson

Subject: Re: [EXT]FW: Cambria CSD Amended 3/19 Regular Meeting Agenda Packet
Date: Thursday, March 19, 2020 3:58:15 PM

Attachments: pastedImagefile.pna

Thank you!

Calls for service in February 2020: 304
Calls for service in February 2019: 283

Specific calls for service:

Assault/Battery: 0

Disturbance: 8 - Report of a male subject screaming and waving his arms creating
a disturbance in the 2500 BLK of Burton Dr. Subject was contacted by deputies and
arrested for under the influence and possession of a controlled substance.
Burglary: 3 - Cash stolen from a residence in the 4500 BLK of Santa Rosa Creek
Rd. No suspect leads at this time.

Theft: 1 - Nothing notable.

Vandalism: 0

Mail Theft: 0

Phone Scam: 9 - Social Security scam was used often this month.

Justin Nelson, Commander

San Luis Obispo County Sheriff’'s Office
Coast Station

Office: (805) 781-4630

Email: Jnelson@co.slo.ca.us

From: Haley Dodson <hdodson@cambriacsd.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Justin M. Nelson <jnelson@co.slo.ca.us>

Subject: RE: [EXT]FW: Cambria CSD Amended 3/19 Regular Meeting Agenda Packet

You can submit your report to me if you'd like! Thank you for being patient with us.

From: Justin M. Nelson <jnelson@co.slo.ca.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 3:08 PM

To: Haley Dodson <hdodson@cambriacsd.org>

Subject: Re: [EXT]FW: Cambria CSD Amended 3/19 Regular Meeting Agenda Packet


mailto:jnelson@co.slo.ca.us
mailto:hdodson@cambriacsd.org

Mandatory Shelter at home order issued by the SLO County Emergency Services Director is
effective today (3/19) at 5pm and continues until 4/17 at 12:01pm unless modified or
rescinded. The order shall be reviewed every 14 days to determine the need to continue the
order. For more information regarding the order and what is and not allowed please go to
emergencyslo.org.

Now that the order to shelter-at-home has been given by the County of San Luis Obispo, the
Sheriff's Office is offering guidance on our role and responsibility during this challenging time.
First and foremost, we are asking all the citizens of the County to remain calm. We understand
these are trying times. But remember, the Sheriff's Office mission is to provide service, security
and safety to the community. And we can do that if we have everyone's cooperation in being
responsible citizens. It's important to know about a shelter-at-home directive that you are
allowed to leave your house. You can still leave to get food or medicine or keep doctor's
appointments. You can leave your house to take your dog on a walk. You can leave your house if
you want to go on a walk. Just remember the rules regarding social distancing and to avoid
gathering in large groups. The Sheriff’s Office will continue to provide full service to the
community. We will maintain robust staffing in the field and the public should expect to see our
deputies patrolling in their communities with no break in service. Additionally, we will have a
high saturation of patrols targeted in the commercial corridors. As of now our patrol station
lobbies are closed but we can be contacted at 805-781-4550 Option 3 that is Sheriff's Dispatch.
Again, we ask for your cooperation during this time. And by working together, we know we will
get through this.
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